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To,
GM(E)-CCG

Sub: Prompt implementation of Railway Board letter dated 01-07-2022 as
regard to Reservation in Promotion to the Persons with Benchmark
Disability (PwBD).

Ref: RBE N0.74/2022 dated 01-07-2022 and PS No0.66/2022

It has been brought to the notice of union that Railway Board has issued
guidelines for implementing reservation in promotion to the Person with Benchmark
Disability under the provision of Section 34 of Right of Persons with Disability Act 2016
vide RBE N0.74/2022 dated 01-07-2022 which has been reproduced by the GM(E) -CCG
vide PS N0.66/2022 cited under reference for prompt implementation of guidelines
issued by the Railway Board.

However, it is pointed out by our unions at the divisions that the Board directives
as well as PS issued by GM(E)-CCG is not being implemented promptly while issuing
promotion orders by the divisions.

In view of the above, you are requested to advice the divisions to ensure prompt
implementation of Railway Board directives issued vide RBE No.74/2022 in true spirit to

avoid discontentment’s amongst the staff.

General Secretary




